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Benefits Administration Letter 
                                                    
Number:  01-314                                                                                    Date: March 30, 2001 

 
Subject: FEGLI Option B Withholding Rates and Age Bands   
 
In Payroll Office Letter P-00-12, “FEGLI Option C Withholding Rates and Age Bands”, dated June 
27, 2000, we advised you that we would review the need for new Option B age bands and 
withholding rates, and that if changes were necessary, they would be made no sooner than April 
24, 2001, and phased-in.  
 
This is to inform you that we will NOT make any changes to Option B during calendar year 2001.  If 
we determine in the future that changes are necessary, we will notify you.   
  
If you have any questions regarding this information, we would prefer that you email us at 
finance@opm.gov, so that we have a record of our communication.  You may also phone us on  
(202) 606-0606.                                       

      
 
      Robert A. Yuran, Chief 
      Financial Policy Staff 
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